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 City Council Meeting Minutes

 December 14, 2021
Present:

Vicki Ferguson, Susan Murre, Jami Tillery, Daniel Miller, Brandon Russell

Guests:

LeeAnn Miller, Tanis Williams, Daniel West

Mayor Ferguson called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.  

Brandon gave the invocation 

Mayor Ferguson led the council in the Pledge of Allegiance

The minutes from the November 9, 2021 were presented.  Brandon made a motion to accept the minutes as presented.  Daniel seconded the motion.  All in favor – motion carried.

Jami presented the financials for November 2021.  The proposed budget for 2022 was presented with the notations made at the November meeting.  Brandon made a motion to accept the financials and the proposed budget. Daniel seconded the motion. All in favor – motion carried.

The proposal for the replacement of the lights in the center was presented.  The bid was $2000.  Susan mentioned that the lights might be purchased a little cheaper.  It was also decided to add an additional light to the main entrance on the west side.  Tanis will get Jerry to submit a new bid with us purchasing the LED lights.  Brandon made a motion to replace the lights for a total of $1200.  Jami seconded the motion. All in favor – motion carried.

Discussion was held concerning the foundation of the Annex.  There were bids for both repair and demolition.  As we still have a mortgage, we need to check with the bank before we discuss demolition.  Brandon made a motion to table the discussion until we know what the bank says.  Daniel seconded the motion.  All in favor – motion carried.

Vicki presented a third option of possibly saving the western third of the building to repair and rent out.  Brandon noted that the items inside that are worth selling need to be listed and maybe ready for the Highway 80 sale in March.

The Alcohol licsening fee was discussed.  It was decided to charge $150 for the application.  It was also decided to narrow the selling area, keeping the range along Hwy 80 from the Dollar General to the Auction house.  

The Council asked Jerry Williams submit a bid for adding the lawn care for the Annex into his contract.

Under new business, Susan mentioned the housing restrictions for Creagle Circle (VZCR 1134).  

Brandon made a motion to adjourn.  Daniel seconded the motion.  All in favor – motion carried.

___________________________ Vicki Ferguson, Mayor 
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